

EAST PALESTINE CITY SCHOOLS

200 WEST NORTH AVENUE EAST PALESTINE, OHIO 44413 Mr. Chris Neifer, Superintendent **(PHONE) 330 426-4191**

June 10, 2020 EPCSD Parent Survey

Good evening East Palestine families this is Mr. Neifer, EP Superintendent.

We are still awaiting the guidance from state and local officials regarding the reopening of schools for 2020-2021 school year. We have been working diligently on safe and effective plans for our students and staff. I am calling to ask for your help in providing some feedback and information that will help to guide us in our final stages of planning. We have created a survey based upon the experiences you had during the school closure in the spring, and concerns for the process of attending school in the fall. Please take a few minutes to fill out the survey so that we make sure that we are addressing the needs of all stakeholders. The survey can be found in a few platforms:

- Many of you received this survey in an email this afternoon.
- You can also find a <u>link to the survey here</u>, and also on the school district website at <u>MyEPSchools.org</u> and social media platforms.

I want to thank you in advance for taking a few minutes to help us in our planning for next year. This feedback will be invaluable as we move forward. We will continue to communicate with you as we learn more and finalize our plans.

Have a good evening, stay safe, and as always Go Bulldogs.

Bulldog PRIDE